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Discontinuation of FCW type oil cooler 

 
We regret to inform that FCW type oil cooler will be discontinued soon. 
Due to material and parts supply from our supplier will be hard and we made this decision. 

 

１． Discontinued Products 
Built-in temperature control valve FCW-350A〜311A Type Oil cooler 

   Special product based on FCW type  

 

２． Date of discontinuation 
Production will continue until August 31, 2025 
※Production end date may be earlier depending on order status. 

    

３． Reason for Discontinuation 
Decrease in the number of orders received and difficulty in obtaining parts. 

 

４． Spare parts 
Spare parts such as packing, O-ring, Zn plug, etc. will be supplied even after 
the end of production. 

 

５． Supply period of spare parts 
   10 years (We have set a 10-year supply period for supplementary products.) 
 

６． Equivalent product 
   No temperature control function is available, but please consider FCF/ FCD type. 
 

 

If anything unclear, please contact us freely. 

Email: isales@taiseikogyo.co.jp 

 

3th Mar, 2025 

Norio Oki, Sales Director TAISEIKOGYO CO., LTD. 


